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EXPLANATORY NOTE

The Proposed Program-Budget for 2010 submitted by the Secretary General (document CP/doc. 4425/09) indicated a net reduction of 13 positions in 2010 (to 534) from the 547 budgeted in 2009. 
Pursuant to requests from the Working Group on the Review of the Proposed Program-Budget 2010, and to facilitate the comparison between the 2009 approved and the 2010 proposed posts, the General Secretariat has prepared the attached document, “Changes in the Regular Fund Posts”. The intent of this document is to provide a detailed analysis of the changes, by Program and Subprogram, as reflected in the proposed 2010 program-budget. 
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2009/CP22891E.pdf
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